January Newsletter
Room 204- Mrs. Bomar

January Learning Theme: Winter Season, Music and Spirit Week

This January we will explore the winter season. What is the weather like in
winter? What activities can we do? What do we like about winter? We will
have winter themed activities, dramatic play, and music.

At the end of the month we will be going on a field trip to Orchestra Hall for
the Kinderconzert experience. Our music unit will help us get ready for that
trip. We will learn about different instruments, musical patterns, and rhythm.

Spirit week will be the 3rd week in January starting 1/21 (Rainbow Day,
Costume/Dress-Up Day, and Pajama Day).

Walking Through the Alphabet

We will continue our “walk through the alphabet.” Through letter sounds,
recognition, and projects we will continue to strengthen each child’s
pre-reading

skills! We will also be working on our letter of the week pages. Please be
sure to

help your child think up words that begin with our letter of the week.
Week of January 6 - Ee

Week of January 13 - Yy

Week of January 21 - Gg

Routines

Please check your child in and out each day with the Brightwheel app. This
is a safety issue and a state licensing requirement. Your cooperation is
appreciated!



Weather Appropriate Outerwear: With the arrival of winter snow and
temperatures, please continue to send snow pants, hats, and
gloves/mittens with your students. Also it is very helpful if all of your child’s
clothing items are labeled.

Show and Share: We will be taking a break from Show and Share in
January as we get back into the classroom routine.

Important Dates

January 6 - Preschool resumes

January 6 - Happy 2 Birthday, Cora!

January 7 - Preschool T-Shirt Tuesday (wear your LHUMP T-shirt to
school)

January 20 - No School (Martin Luther King, Jr. day)

January 21 - Spirit Week Rainbow Day - wear something with rainbows or
colors of the rainbow.

January 22 - Spirit Week Costume/Dress-Up Day - wear a costume or
dress-up clothes. Please no masks or weapons.

January 23 - Spirit Week Pajama Day - wear your pjs and bring a favorite
stuffed animal

January 28 - Kinderconzert Field Trip to Orchestra Hall

Communication: If at any time you have questions or concerns, please
message

me through BrightWheel, email me at jpomar@lakeharrietumpreschool.org
or

call/text my mobile phone (612)562-0616



